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Sandwell Health and Wellbeing Board 

15 March, 2023 

 

Report Topic: Proposed Refresh of Vision 2030 

Contact Officer: Jane Alexander 

Service Improvement, Sandwell Council 

Link to board 

priorities 

Please include in your report how your work links to 

one or more of our board priorities: 

1. We will help keep people healthier for longer  
 

2. We will help keep people safe and support 
communities  

 

3. We will work together to join up services 
 

4. We will work closely with local people,  
partners and providers of services 

 

The purpose of Vision 2030, adopted in 2017, is to 

unite partners behind a common vision for how we 

want the borough to be in 2030. The Vision’s 

ambitions cover aspects relating to a healthier 

Sandwell as well as safer communities and seeks to 

address the wider determinants of health. In this way 

Vision 2030 supports the delivery of the Board’s 

priorities. 

 

Purpose of Report: • To seek the Board’s support for embarking on a 

refresh of Vision 2030  

• To seek partners’ support to contribute to a State 

of Sandwell report that will form the evidence base 

for the refresh 

Recommendations • That the Board supports the commencement of 

refreshing Vision 2030  
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• That Board partners agree to contribute to a State 

of the Borough report that will form the evidence 

base for the refresh 

 

Key Discussion 

points: 

Vision 2030 was adopted in 2017. We are now mid-

way through the term of the vision and the time is 

right to reflect and consider what we have achieved 

and the challenges that still need to be addressed.  

 

Working with partners across Sandwell, the Council 

wishes to instigate a refresh of the Vision to ensure it 

reflects the needs of the borough and to refresh our 

collective commitment to deliver it. 

 

Discussion points for the Board to consider would be 

whether the time is right for a refresh and to consider 

the areas that may need a new approach. 

 

The Council has commenced work to identify the 

current state of the borough. This evidence base will 

only be useful if partners contribute their intelligence 

to this exercise, to paint the picture of need in 

Sandwell. We will ensure the work to progress the 

JSNA contributes to this exercise.  

 

Implications (e.g. Financial, Statutory etc) 

The implication of this report is that the refresh of Vision 2030 will 

commence. This will revise the strategic framework that partners in 

Sandwell work together towards. 
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What engagement 

has or will take place 

with people, partners 

and providers? 

It is intended that the refresh of Vision 2030 will 

involve wide consultation with partners, residents and 

businesses in Sandwell over the next few months. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


